Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia holds a meeting
in St. Petersburg

RRRA

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin, Chairman of the Investigative Committee of the Russian
Federation, held a brief-meeting in the boarding school for students of the Investigative Committee
of the Russian Federation. The meeting was attended by Ms. Elena Yurievna Garanina, Director of
the St. Petersburg Cadet Corps.

During the discussion of the issues of material and technical support for the educational institution,
including the Human Resources items and other topical were on the agenda too.

Mr. Alexander Ivanovich Bastrykin showed interest in summer activities of the cadets. Earlier, in
order to encourage labor ethics and social education among the cadets of the St. Petersburg Cadet
Corps of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation, a summer labor camp with 5 work
shifts was formed.
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The Cadet corps Principal reported to the Head of the Department on all the issues raised, and
further plans related to the educational institution development were discussed.
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